

Dear Parents,

In an effort to provide you with information and registration forms for our 2016/2017 School Year as soon as possible, we are asking you to please complete the following Intent to Return Form.

Please complete this form and return it to the VAB office by March 12th, 2016 either via email or in person.

INTENT TO RETURN 2016/2017

Student Name:		
Student Level (current):		
Are you intending to return for the 2016/2017 Season?	YES	NO
If Jazz is available for your level, do you intend to enroll?	YES	NO
If Contemporary is available for your level, do you intend to enroll?	YES	NO
If an extra Ballet class is available for your level, do you intend to enroll?	YES	NO
If a Boys Only class is available for your level, do you intend to enroll?	YES	NO
Do you have any suggestions for classes or scheduling you would like to see implemented?		
If you do not intend to return, please list reason:		

Thank you, we value your time and feedback!

Email: admin@victoriaacademyofballet.ca Web: www.victoriaacademyofballet.ca